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UPCOMING EVENTS
6/4 Tk Building Beam Signing 
6/5 Honor’s Assembly
6/6 Perfect Attendance Lunch and 8th Grade
Graduation at 6:30pm
6/7 Last Day of School, Min Day and Pool Party

Read-a-Thon
The PTA at Chicago Park School recently
hosted a successful Read-a-Thon, raising
an impressive $7,008.80. Students eagerly
participated, logging countless hours of
reading to support their school. The funds
raised will be used to organize engaging
assemblies, fulfill classroom supply needs,
and purchase new books, enriching the
educational experience for all. This
community-driven event not only fostered
a love for reading but also demonstrated
the power of collective effort in
supporting education. The PTA extends
heartfelt thanks to everyone who
contributed to making the Read-a-Thon a
resounding success.

Water Safety 
On Tuesday, May 28, the Nevada County Sheriff
visited Chicago Park School to give a special
presentation on water safety to the 2nd and 3rd
graders. Living near Rollins Lake and several rivers,
this session was particularly relevant and
important for the students. The Sheriff
emphasized key safety practices, such as wearing
life jackets, recognizing dangerous currents, and
the importance of always swimming with a buddy.
The engaging presentation included interactive
activities, helping the young students understand
and remember these critical safety tips. The event
underscored the community's commitment to
keeping children safe around water.
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The Talking Zoo
The Kindergarten class at Chicago Park School recently hosted a delightful Talking Zoo,
showcasing their research projects on animals of their choice. Each student created a puppet of
their selected animal and used it to teach parents, community members, and other students
about their animal's characteristics and habitat. The Talking Zoo was a hit, with all grades
visiting and learning from the kindergartners' presentations. This hands-on project not only
enhanced the students' research and communication skills but also fostered a sense of pride
and accomplishment. The event highlighted the creativity and hard work of the young learners,
making it a memorable experience for everyone involved.

Wild Things Assembly
The PTA-sponsored Wild Things Assembly was a thrilling event for Chicago Park School students
from TK to 8th grade. Students had the unique opportunity to meet a variety of animals,
including hissing cockroaches and owls. The highlight of the assembly was when everyone got a
chance to pet an alligator. This hands-on experience left the students excited and eager to learn
more about wildlife. The PTA's support made this memorable educational event possible.








